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SUBJECT: Response to Violation Notice (March 7, 2017) 
JUDD Warehousing, 4890 East Nevada, Detroit, Ml 48234 
SRN: M4189, Wayne County 

Dear Mr. Hemben, 

On behalf of Judd Warehousing (Judd), EnviroSolutions, Inc. (EnviroSolutions) is 
submitting this response to the Violation Notice (Notice) for the above-referenced facility, 
dated March 7, 2017. Judd retained EnviroSolutions to assist with an air compliance 
evaluation in order to respond to the Notice and subsequently correct the violations. 

EnviroSolutions completed a facility walk-through on April 27, 2017. During this walk­
through, EnviroSolutions observed the torch-cutting operations referenced in the Notice. 
Judd and EnviroSolutions are actively pursuing a solution to the nuisance odors identified in 
the Notice under Rule 901 (b). Currently, Judd and EnviroSolutions are evaluating options 
to move the torch-cutting operations indoors, which may qualify for the Rule 285(2)0)(ii) 
permit to install (PTI) exemption. If the final selected remedy does not qualify for the 
exemption, EnviroSolutions will submit a PTI application in a timely fashion. 

Thank you for the opportunity to reply to the concerns raised in the March 7, 2017 
Notice. Please feel free to contact me via email (gkernosek@envirosolutionsinc.net) or 
telephone at (734) 641-2700 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
EnviroSolutions, Inc. 

Gregory D. Kernosek, P.E. 
Principal Engineer 

Enclosure 

Cc: Mr. Jeff Koch, Judd Warehousing 


